
Santa Fe caboose 9994141, pictured here at Portola, had been on loan to the FRRS from Vintage Railway 

Equipment Company. They have since dissolved their corporation and sold the caboose to the FRRS. We 

purchased it from them to preserve its historical significance. This was the very first steel caboose that the 

Santa Fe ever had, and it was originally numbered 1500. Restoration work had already begun on this caboose the 

interior hos been entirely removed in preparation for its reconstruction. 
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